
  
   

 

10th February 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
There will be a non-school uniform day tomorrow, Thursday 11 February 2016.  

All of the money raised will be going to the charity MENCAP who support people with learning disabilities. 
Please could everyone bring at least £1 tomorrow which will be collected at the gates. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Connor Whittick 
Chair of Charity Committee 

 


